
Dear Ms. Winfrey,

Are you striving for change? Do you want a new beginning? Do you long to feel united to your society, or to have something to believe in? This November, the change you have been waiting for has arrived, and the new hope for you and your country will come to life.

This is a chance to be a part of something larger than life, a chance that you do not want to miss out on. We would like to invite you to attend Senator Barack Obama’s victory speech in Grant Park on November 4, 2008 as one of our honoured guests. We will be contacting you in the next few days to confirm your attendance.

Regards,

Rachel McConnell

This November - yes, we can.

